
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 11 October 2016 3:57 PM 

To: roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au 
Subject: RE: AM2014/197 ‹ Casual Employment ‹ Wine Industry Award 

 
Dear Ms Walsh,  
 
The Commission has determined grant the AWU’s request for an extension of time to file its 
submissions by 5.00pm Friday 14 October 2016. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Roushan Walsh [mailto:roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au]  
Sent: Friday, 7 October 2016 4:59 PM 

To: AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/197 ‹ Casual Employment ‹ Wine Industry Award 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
AM2014/197 — Casual Employment — Wine Industry Award 
 
I refer to the 1 September 2016 Directions issued by the Casual and Part-time Full Bench. The 
Commission subsequently amended those Directions in correspondence to the South Australian Wine 
Industry Association (SAWIA) on 6 September 2016. This correspondence included directions to file 
submissions in reply by 5pm today. 
 
The AWU is currently low on resources, as we temporarily have one staff member handling the Award 
Review rather than two. We respectfully request an extension for the filing of submissions in reply by 
close of business Friday 14 October 2016. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience of this request.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

Roushan Walsh 

National Legal Officer 
The Australian Workers' Union 
Level 10, 377-383 Sussex Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 
p.02 8005 3333 | f.02 8005 3300 
roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au | www.awu.net.au 
AWU Twitter: www.twitter.com/AWUnion 
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